
I’am totally apposed to HB 4145! 
Not only is this a direct attack to our second amendment rights. It is also an attack on our personal right 
to due process, we are supposed to be innocent until proven guilty folks! 
This bill is way to broad in scope and shouldn’t even be allowed on the floor for consideration. 
Gun owners have rights also, and I do vote! 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Fenley Sr 
 
Steve Fenley 
 


